
 
 

 
 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

 All Employees 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: June 7, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: Partnership with Delta Dental 

 

I am pleased to announce DAV’s continued partnership with Delta Dental, along with its 

generous donation of $50,000 to support our mission. 

 

Delta Dental provides affordable, world-class dental insurance to over 80 million Americans each 

year, which includes veterans and their families’ for over 35 years. The company has been a long-

standing supporter of our national conventions, as well as the National Disabled Veterans Winter 

Sports Clinic since 2017. This year, they will expand their support to include sponsorship of our 

annual DAV 5K. Through their renewed commitment, Delta Dental aims to improve the lives of 

our nation’s veterans by standing with DAV and promoting our mission to those we serve. 

 

We are grateful for Delta Dental’s generosity and continued support. For more information, 

contact partners@dav.org or visit www.deltadentalins.com/vadip. 

 

Thank you for all that you to support America’s veterans.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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